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Temporary inconvenience for permanent improvement. 

The work on the newest amenity has started- the pickle ball court 

and basketball area. 

Stage one- The old tot lot has been removed, the ground graded, 

and stone is ready. 

Yes a new tot lot is part of the overall plan! 

See some pictures here.   
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Thank you letter received 

Recently a letter was received from Hope Healthcare for a 

$500.00 donation from Friends of Westminster in memory of 

Nancy Savastano.  This memorial donation will be acknowledged to 

the family.  Sabrina Bennett stated "with your generosity we are 

able to continue sharing peace, dignity, and love with everyone in 

need.  On behalf of the patients and families in our care, thank you 

again for your thoughtful donation." 
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